MIDDLE SCHOOL DAILY     ANNOUNCEMENT BOARD
Wednesday, January 19, 2022

Good morning, Ida Middle School!  …
**Can you believe that this is the last week of the 1st semester?  We have a full day today.  Thursday and Friday will be ½ day, with a dismissal time of 11:46 a.m.  
**There will not be tutoring this Thursday.
**Math Counts has been cancelled today.
**Students, the weather is getting cold!  Please make sure to have a jacket with you and bring it to lunch with you.  You will need it for recess.
*5th & 6th grade boys don’t forget that there is flyer here in the office regarding the PTA Mother/Son event.  Feel free to get one if you’ve not done so already.  This event will take place on Saturday, March 12th.
*There is also a flyer for the Daddy/Daughter Dance for our 5th and 6th grade ladies.  The dance will be here in the MS Cafeteria on Saturday, Feb. 26th.  Please stop by the office for the information if you are interested.

[bookmark: _Hlk85694367]SPORTS NEWS:
**Wrestlers, your meet has been moved from Erie Mason to Hudson this Thursday, January 20th.  The bus will leave the school at 3:30 that afternoon.
STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS:
**Remember, it’s a GREAT day to be a BLUESTREAK!  
Please stand with your class to recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

